
Sealed Request for Qualifications Opening 

RFQ 2018-01 – Design-Build Project for Public Safety Building Repairs 
5:00 p.m., Friday, August 31st, 2018 

City Hall Conference Room 
1207 Palm Boulevard, Isle of Palms, South Carolina 

 
 
Present: Interim City Administrator Fragoso 
  City Clerk Copeland 
 
 
Interrim Administrator Fragoso announced the sealed opening of RFQ 2018-01 – Design-Build 
Project for Public Safety Building Repairs; she stated that the Request for Qualifications was 
properly noticed in accordance with the City’s Procurement Code on the City’s website and 
advertised in The Post and Courier.  The deadline for questions was 5:00 p.m., Friday, August 
24, 2018.  
 
 
1. Glick/Boehm & Associates Inc. 

493 King Street, Suite 100 
 Charleston, South Carolina  29403 
 
  With 
 
 Hill Construction Services of Charleston, Inc. 
 295 Seven Farms Drive, Suite 301 
 Charleston, South Carolinas  29402 
 
 
2. Kennedy Richter Construction 
 2157 Rick Street 
 North Charleston, South Carolina  29405 
 
 
3. Trident Construction, LLC 
 2245 Technical Parkway 
 North Charleston, South Carolina 29405 
 
The Interim Administrator stated that the Requests for Qualifications would be reviewed for 
compliance with the RFQ by members of the City staff.   
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Marie Copeland 
City Clerk 


